
RADCLIFF ELEMENTARY

SCHOOL-BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL

OPEN MEETING
8/27/14
The meeting began at 4:10 p.m. in the Conference room with                  Ms. Johnston, Mrs. Carroll, Mrs. Crews, Ms. Lilley, Ms. Dean, and Mr. Gruber.  Visitors attending the SBDM meeting Mr. Kopp, Ms. Bieber, and Ms. Morgan.
Agenda:  Ms. Lilley moved to approve the agenda.  Ms. Dean seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.

Vice Chair and Secretary for selection process:  Mrs. Carroll moved to approve Ms. Lilley as the Vice Chair during the principal selection process and Ms. Dean seconded the motion.   Ms. Dean moved to approve Mrs. Crews as the Secretary during the principal selection process and Mr. Gruber seconded the motion and was passed by consensus.
Principal Selection Process Started:  Mrs. Johnston discussed the guidelines on starting process for hiring.  Mr. Gruber moved to approve Mrs. Nannette Johnston to be trainer for the Council with Mr. Mark Kopp as designee.  Ms. Dean seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.   Timeline for the process was set with tentative meeting dates.  The need for interim principal was discussed.  During the process qualities of a good leader was charted and will be used for the survey.  The survey will be posted online for parents, students, staff, and community members to take and results will be discussed at the next meeting.
New Business:  Ms. Morgan presented the council with the 2014-2015 school year Title One budget.  Ms. Morgan discussed how the Title One funds will be used to hire one full time instructional assistant position and four part time instructional assistant positions.  Title One funds will also be used to purchase Reflex Math and for parent involvement.  Ms. Lilley made a motion to approve the Title One budget for the 2014-2015 school year and Ms. Dean seconded the motion and was passed by consensus. 

Mr. Kopp set the dates for the next Principal Selection training to discuss question development, application review, and to set interviews on Tuesday, September 9 at 4:00-7:00 p.m. at Central Office in room C. This training will be opened to all staff.  
Adjournment:  Mrs. Carroll moved to adjourn, seconded by Mr. Gruber, and the motion passed by consensus.

The council meeting adjourned at 5:45p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Carly Crews,  

Principal Selection Process Secretary  

